
AVON TOWNSHIP 
 

Notice of Continued Annual Meeting – June 8, 2021 
 
Residents of Avon Township, Stearns County, Minnesota, are 
hereby notified and reminded that the March 9th Annual 
Township Meeting will be continued on Tuesday, June 8, 
2021 at 7:00 PM at the Avon Township Hall.  At the March 
meeting, which was held via Zoom, residents voted to 
continue the meeting until June 8th at 7:00 PM in order to be 
able to meet in person.  Residents of Avon Township are 
encouraged to attend the continuation of the Annual Meeting 
to meet neighbors and conduct Township business.  This 
meeting will occur in the Avon Township Hall, 16881 Queens 
Road, Avon, MN. The Avon Township Hall is handicap-
accessible.  The public is welcome but only Township 
residents are permitted to vote. 
 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Email: clerk@avontownship.org 
Website: www://avontownship.org 
 
Published in the Star-Post May 26 & June 2, 2021. 


